
 
 
 
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Michelle Wade- Northern Region Director  
Date:  February 17, 2023   
Subject: NADE Northern Region Mid-Year 2023 Report 
 
Northern Region chapters have been contacted and there are no new activities to report at 
this time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


